
Meeting Via Zoom
 January 19, 2021 @ 06:30 PM

https://us02web.zoom.us/j/84717198
694?pwd=dUg0S2RwcVBBNWdG
dXJFNHRRVFBRQT09

Meeting ID: 847 1719 8694

Passcode: 725662

Mission: to ensure the safety of residents—to preserve the integrity of the neighborhood—to increase the value of homeowner property 
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NEW BOARD  
MEMBERS
Great news! Our association is pleased 
to announce two residents have stepped 
up and accepted the challenge to serve 
as the President, Branston Cyphers 
and Vice President, Cheryl Thompson 
Price of the Coronado Hills/Creekside 
Neighborhood Association (CHCRNA.
com). We are excited because they are 
motivated and ready to contribute to 
the success of our neighborhood asso-
ciation. WELCOME NEW BOARD 
MEMBERS!

Our 2021 Board will continue the 
legacy of prior boards while introducing 
new ideas to ensure our neighborhood 
remains one of the best places to live in 
Austin. 

The focus of the 2021 CHCRNA Board 
includes:

•	 Ensuring information is accessible 
to all residents

•	 Maintaining the cleanliness of our 
community

•	 Promoting safety throughout our 
neighborhood

•	 Supporting local area businesses
•	 Educating residents on applicable 

city codes and regulations
•	 Having more community gatherings 

(post-COVID)

Your CHCRNA Board members are 
listed in the WHO’S WHO box located 
at the end of this newsletter. If you see 
them out and about in our community 
(or if you wish to send an email), please 

don’t hesitate to introduce yourself 
and share your thoughts or concerns. 
They will be sure to relay your message 
to the rest of the board because your 
voice matters!

THANK YOU, PAST BOARD 
MEMBERS

Over the years, there have been many 
neighbors who have worked tirelessly 
and who have served as board mem-
bers to help our neighborhood remain 
a tranquil, family-friendly, well-main-
tained neighborhood…our “oasis,” as 
the Austin police officers once dubbed 
it. Three such ladies: Ms. Debra, Ms. 
Bonnie, and Ms. Yuri have worked 
in almost every capacity to keep our 
association alive. We are so grateful for 
their dedication, as well as the efforts of 
many others. Thank you!

MONTHLY MEETINGS VIA 
ZOOM

Due to COVID, our neighborhood 
gatherings have been suspended. But, 
we will resume our monthly association 
meetings this year via Zoom.  You are 
invited to attend the monthly meetings 
held on the 3rd Tuesday of each month 
(details follow). We hope this change 
provides you the opportunity to safely 
participate in your neighborhood asso-
ciation like never before!

CHCRNA Meeting on Zoom  
January 19 at 6:30 pm
The Coronado Hills/Creekside 

CORONADO HILLS/CREEKSIDE NEIGHBORHOOD ASSOCIATION
Echoes from the HillsEchoes from the Hills

Neighborhood Association will 
be meeting via Zoom on Tuesday, 
November 19 at 6:30 pm.

Use the information below to join 
online:

https://us02web.zoom.us/j/4266270831?
pwd=cVpnNWh1ZFZkQzhtYi9UVEN
KT2E3UT09

Meeting ID: 426 627 0831

Passcode: CHCRNA

Or join by phone:

One tap mobile

+13462487799,,4266270831#,,,,*074763# 
US (Houston)

Dial in:

        +1 346 248 7799 US (Houston)

Email chcrna.sec@gmail.com for meet-
ing information.

VOLUNTEERS WANTED

We are seeking volunteers to help with 
a few things to keep our association 
and neighborhood activities running 
smoothly. A few of our volunteer 
opportunities include:

•	 Actively participating in association 
meetings

•	 Writing newsletter articles or 
submitting ideas/topics for future 
newsletters. 

•	 Collecting trash that may litter 
our neighborhood or reporting 
unsightly areas of concern
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•	 Sharing ideas to promote safety and security within our 
neighborhood 

•	 Organizing community events (post COVID, of course)

GARAGE SALE/NEIGHBORHOOD EVENTS

Many of you have expressed an interest in having neighbor-
hood events. So, we want you to know, that once it is safe 
for us to mingle, we plan to resume our classic neighbor-
hood activities (seasonal garage sales, holiday parties, block 
parties, National Night Out, etc.) along with a few new ones 
(neighborhood bazaars, cook-offs, etc.).  Let us know if you 
have additional ideas…it’s never too early to plan. 

NEW FENCE ON GLENHILL DR. AT  
BERKMAN DR.

In case you have not noticed, our association worked with 
local businesses to get a new fence installed at the dead 
end of Glenhill Dr. and Berkman Dr.  After numerous 
complaints from area residents who felt that the dead end 
had become dangerous and unsightly with the accumula-
tion of trash and debris over the years, with the overgrowth 
of vegetation, as well as a major safety concern with daily 
transient foot traffic, the association requested that the local 
business owner clear the over-grown vegetation and erect 
a new fence to address our concerns.  We were pleased to 
facilitate this effort (with our new board members’ par-
ticipation) to increase the overall safety and beauty of our 
neighborhood.  This is just a small part of what our associa-
tion can do to maintain the oasis of the Coronado Hills/
Creekside neighborhood. 

NEIGHBORHOOD SPEEDING

We continue to see speeding down Coronado Hills from the 
four-way stop sign at Berkman.  Since the drive is downhill, 
it’s important for drivers to watch their speed and brake 

THANK YOU, MIKE for printing 
our newsletter for FREE!
Visit www.mikesprintshop.net
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appropriately to maintain the 30 mph speed limit.  It appears 
that some drivers are also exceeding the speed limit of 25 
mph at the north end of Berkman Drive.  We would also 
remind drivers to watch their speed along Glenhill given 
the limited visibility at the intersections of side streets on 
Shelbourne and Raven.  Please stay alert for walkers.  We 
have seen an increase in the numbers of our neighbors who 
walk the neighborhood during the pandemic.

TRASH PICKUP, RECYCLING, AND HAZARD-
OUS WASTE DISPOSAL 

Large brush pickup
Our neighborhood is scheduled for large brush pickup the 
week of February 7, 2021.  Stack large brush loosely along the 
curb in one row, not more than 15 feet across and no higher 
than 4 feet. Tree trunks more than 8 inches in diameter 
should be cut 3 feet long or less. 

Collection Schedules
Enter your address to see a calendar of collection dates, includ-
ing the dates for bulky trash and large brush pickup, at https://
www.austintexas.gov/department/austin-resource-recovery. 

Recycling
Not sure what belongs in each cart? See https://www.aus-
tintexas.gov/department/residential-recycling-collection for 
detailed information on recycling, or play the waste sorting 
game at https://austin.recycle.game/ 

Hazardous Waste Pickup
Due to COVID-19, the City of Austin Recycle & Reuse 
Drop-off Center is closed to the public. Instead, Austin-
Travis County residents can schedule contactless pick-up of 
household hazardous waste from their homes for safe dis-
posal.  Hazardous waste includes cleaning products; automo-
tive fluids and oil filters; paint and thinners; fluorescent light 
bulbs; batteries (both car and household); pesticides and 
herbicides; mercury; aerosol cans; and pool chemicals.

To schedule hazardous waste pickup go to https://cityofaustin.
formstack.com/forms/hhw_collection or call 512-974-4343.
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